St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

30 June 2023

PEIER

Dear Parents/Carers.

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 'PETER PAN' - THURSDAY 13TH JULY 2023 4:30PM

YEAR 6 LEAVERS SERVICE - WEDNESDAY 19TH JULY 2023 1:30PM

Thank you for all your hard work and support throughout the year! Over the past few weeks, your children have been learning their lines, singing songs and dancing in preparation for their end of year production. We are very excited to invite you to see the spectacular Year 6 Leavers' production of 'Peter Pan' at St Mary's School.

The performance will be held on **Thursday 13th July 2023 at 4:30pm** in the school hall. To ensure that all of our families have a chance to see their child shine on stage, two tickets will be allocated to each child at a **cost of £4:00** per adult (younger children can attend for free). Please purchase your tickets on ParentPay as soon as possible as there are limited tickets which will be released on a first come, first served basis. Refreshments will be available throughout the performance.

All children in Year 6 will remain in school between 3:00pm – 4:30pm and will be given a snack whilst getting ready for their performance.

There will also be a final chance to say goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 children on **Wednesday 19th July 1:30pm** at our Leavers Service in St Mary's Church. We hope you will all join us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Christine Graham Headteacher











